
 

 

 

 

 In recent weeks Police Officers and agencies have been getting portrayed in a very 

bad light. We know it is a small percentage of people who are speaking out against us and 

that the vast majority of citizens support local law enforcement.  

 Our foundation has teamed up with Falls Flag and Banner, a local business in 

Cuyahoga Falls, to make available Police Memorial Flags. These flags are black with a blue 

stripe and come in various sizes. These are the same flags flown around our memorial and 

on Broad Blvd. in Cuyahoga Falls during Police Memorial Week. 

 The owner of Falls Flag and Banner, Tony Villemain, has made these flags available 

at cost to anyone wishing to purchase one. In addition, he is donating $10 to our Memorial 

for each flag sold. The cost ranges from $20 to $30 depending on size. 

 We have encouraged our citizens to fly these flags to show support of law 

enforcement. In addition, the flags are being flown at various city buildings, fire 

departments and local businesses. It is our hope to see hundreds of these flags being flown 

during National Police Week in May. 

  Falls Flag and Banner is located at 1200 Portage Trail, Unit 3 in Cuyahoga 

Falls, Ohio 44221. 330-920-1994. Or for more information you may contact me at 330-472-

6489. 
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